
Parent Updates 
Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your support over the last three weeks with our new school hours. 

Everyone is settled into our new normal and all is going well. Please just remember our 

gates are locked at 8.45am promptly as the teachers take the registers then so make 

sure you are here by that time.  

Thank you for your support during our recent Ofsted inspection. Your children made 

us so proud and their behaviour was commended by the inspectors. Thank you to 

those parents that completed the Ofsted parents survey, it was much appreciated.  

We are hoping the report will be out after Easter.  

 

We have so much happening in school in the next 8 days before we break up for 

Easter.  

The chick eggs have arrived – fingers crossed they will all hatch. Keep looking on 

Instagram for the progress of the hatching.  

Scan the QR code below and it will take you straight to our page… 

  

 

Dates for your diary... 

 

Tues 19th March- SALT workshop for EYFS at 9am 

Tues 19th March- Year 6 Robinwood Parents meeting at 5pm  



Thurs 21st March- Year 5 Anderton Centre visit – children to be in school at 8.15am 

Thurs 21st March- Odd socks for Down Syndrome day- wear your odd socks- Every 

year on March 21, people all around the world come together to celebrate World Down 

Syndrome Day by wearing brightly colored, mismatched socks. March 21 is symbolic because 

people with Down syndrome have 3 copies of their 21st chromosome.  

 

Fri 22nd March- Own clothes day in return for a donation of an Easter Egg 

Fri 22nd March- Easter Egg raffle tickets go on sale- 20p each 

Tues 26th March- Holy Week Mass at 9am 

Weds 27th March- Year 3 & 4 Easter performance for parents 9.15am  

Thurs 28th March- Break up for Easter at 1.30pm 

Mon 8th April- Back to school 

Weds 10th April- Parents evening – Nursery – Year 5 3.30pm-6.30pm - Please book an 

appointment through the school spider app.  

Thurs 11th April- Year 3 Anderton Centre visit 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScN1UyBj4ROypQM6QvCjvyYLTb9XHqI5xgV0f7

9Tm9vSBIl-g/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Thursday 18th April - Year 4 Trip to the Anderton Centre  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFOHIuZxKlPYVXV0m8C07w9F7AUkj3V9Bn_7d

gj8bpNOI_DA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Sat 4th May- Family Race Night – Parish Hall – flyer has been emailed home today 

with all the details!  

 

Attendance- If your child is poorly please call or email the office before 8.45am to 

let us know. Please provide appointment letters if you are taking your child out of 

school for medical appointments.   

   

School Milk – If you wish your child to have school milk, please register 

at www.coolmilk.com 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScN1UyBj4ROypQM6QvCjvyYLTb9XHqI5xgV0f79Tm9vSBIl-g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScN1UyBj4ROypQM6QvCjvyYLTb9XHqI5xgV0f79Tm9vSBIl-g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFOHIuZxKlPYVXV0m8C07w9F7AUkj3V9Bn_7dgj8bpNOI_DA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFOHIuZxKlPYVXV0m8C07w9F7AUkj3V9Bn_7dgj8bpNOI_DA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.coolmilk.com/


Payments to school – Please can parents make sure they are up to date with their 

payments to school for dinner money, breakfast club and afterschool club. 

 

Parents workshops 

Working in partnerships is important to us. We have started putting on workshops 

for parents and have been pleased with the attendance so far.  

Please complete the questionnaire on the link below to let us know what other 

workshops you would like in the future... 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tXrUpHMnEpdsjEBZlkg1drpKxxWF_98sa6S6AT5

Gn_g/edit  

 

Parents workshops evaluations  

We would love feedback on how useful you have found the workshops if you have 

attended them. If you have time please complete the google form below. Thank you.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1namyy8tZ6347Kyw7RkgMxoY-v81-

KiFseWklE_Kt_C8/edit 

 

 

Celebration Assembly –  

 

Thank you for your continued support of your children and our lovely school. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tXrUpHMnEpdsjEBZlkg1drpKxxWF_98sa6S6AT5Gn_g/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tXrUpHMnEpdsjEBZlkg1drpKxxWF_98sa6S6AT5Gn_g/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1namyy8tZ6347Kyw7RkgMxoY-v81-KiFseWklE_Kt_C8/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1namyy8tZ6347Kyw7RkgMxoY-v81-KiFseWklE_Kt_C8/edit


With love and prayers, 

Mrs Pearson 

 


	Parent Updates

